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All 92 miles of the Florida National Scenic Trail as well as all recreation areas on the Ocala National 

Forest as well as the 20 miles of trail on the Osceola Forest, along with recreation areas, will be closed to 

the public starting at 12:00PM Saturday August 31, 2019 because of the imminent arrival of Hurricane 

Dorian.  Please respect this closure, and stay safe! 

The FTA will remove this notice when the Ocala and Osceola NF reopen. 
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